
New or Revised Policies and Information for Academic Year 2023-2024 
 

 
Dear Student: 

This link and the following documents have been created in order that the latest information will be 

available throughout the academic year. Since the Student Handbook is only updated once a year, it was 

decided that new or revised policies and information would be made available for you in this format for 

easier access. 

 


